ISWGA ANNUAL MEETING
MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 12, 2022
COYOTE CREEK GOLF CLUB

President Jackie Raftree welcomed everyone to the 43nd ISWGA tournament.
Linda Hawk gave the invocation followed by lunch.

Board members were introduced: Past President Carla Windisch; President Jackie Raftree;
Vice President Tammy Wiggins; Treasurer Donna Shook; Secretary LuAnn Humphrey and
Representative Kelli Tungate. Jane Paison moved to approve the continued service of Jackie,
Tammy, Donna, LuAnn and Kelli. Janet Marie Marra seconded the motion and the membership
unanimously approved the Board.

Donna Shook nominated Joleen Gotwald to be the new Representative. There were no other
nominations.

Past Presidents and Past Champions were recognized.

President Raftree asked that the minutes from the last general meeting be approved. Beth
Orsay gave the motion, and Barb seconded. The minutes were approved. President
Raftree asked that the Treasurer’s report be approved. Beth Orsay gave the motion and Carla
Windisch seconded. The treasurer’s report was approved.

A member raised a question relating to the ISWGA Transgender Policy. After discussion, the
Board committed to sending a survey and educational materials to the membership. There was
no other new business or old business raised.

Jackie Raftree passed the gavel to Tammy Wiggins as the incoming President. Tammy
announced that the dates and location of next year’s tournament would be announced at a later

date.

The meeting was adjourned followed by the presentation of the first day awards.

Respectfully Submitted,

LuAnn Humphrey, ISWGA Secretary



